
From:
To: East Anglia Two
Subject: Att Mr Rynd Smith.
Date: 29 September 2020 09:51:30

My Ref Number. 20023462
Dear Mr Smith.
I understand that it is possible for the open hearings with regards East Anglia One North can be
held at the Snape Maltings. In view of the fact that the virtual meeting disenfranchises so many
people due to poor internet coverage etc I think that holding the meeting in Snape Maltings is a
much more open and fairer way.
With best regards
David Steen.
 
 
 
 




